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You have been identified as a customer  
with an indoor natural gas meter. 
Learn more on other side.



CenterPoint Energy and our regulators have worked 
together on a plan to relocate all residential natural 
gas meters from inside to outside. Relocation of 
meters is currently estimated to be completed by 
the end of 2027. The relocation of natural gas 
meters outside allows for easier maintenance in the 
future and a quicker shutoff in case of emergencies. 

No action is needed. We will schedule moves in 
specific areas each year and will provide schedule 
details before work starts at your home. 

Appointments can be requested but will depend on weather and availability of crews. 
Routine relocation efforts will be at no cost to residential customers, but costs could apply 
for special requests.

Thank you for your patience as we work to continue to provide you with safe and reliable service.

If you have questions or need more information, please visit 
CenterPointEnergy.com/MeterMove or call 612-342-5123.
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